JOEL P. BERNARD
7103 SUMMERHILL RIDGE DRIVE
CHARLOTTE, NORTH CAROLINA 28226
(980) 237-0627

Wednesday, January 2, 2019

Board of Architectural Review
City of Alexandria

301 King Street

Alexandria, VA 22314

Reference: 728 Franklin St. petition for BAR approval of new windows to be discussed 1/2/19

Dear Board Members and Staff:

Together with my wife, we are owners of 726 Franklin Street in Alexandria and our property
shares a wall with 728 Franklin Street, owned by Mr. Jeff Getty.

I am writing to let the Board know that my wife and I are in complete support of Mr. Getty’s
request for BAR approval for his newly installed windows. Mr. Getty has done a remarkable job
with all of the improvements to his property over the last few months. The work was
performed very competently and we were never inconvenienced by the work. In fact, we feel
the restoration work Mr. Getty has commissioned has improved everyone’s property on our
block.

I would be in attendance this evening voicing my support of Mr. Getty’s request, however my
primary residence is in North Carolina.

Very respectfully sibmitted,

}Mﬂ

Joel P Bernard
joelbernard@mac.com



